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Dear Families and School Community, 

 

Welcome back to the new school term. I was wonderful to see the majority of students return back 

to school on Monday. The students came back and got straight into their learning and showed their 

school virtues.  

 

This term, Mr Romeo has been asked to step in as Principal of Dalyellup Primary School. I will be 

taking on the role of Principal for the first five weeks of the term and Mr Philp will take over for the 

remaining weeks of the term. As a school, we will continue to strive towards the goals that we are 

working towards in his absence, and we look forward to his return in Term 3.  

 

As you may be aware, the State School Teachers’ Union of Western Australia has directed its 

members to undertake stop-work action on the morning of Tuesday 23
rd

 April. This industrial action 

means that some of our teachers may choose to attend a stop-work action meeting and will not be 

at school until 12:30pm on this day.  

 

A letter has been emailed to parents, and placed onto ClassDojo, with the information available to 

us at this current time and will be updated as more information and direction is received.  

 

On Wednesday 24
th
 April, our Student Leaders will be holding an ANZAC Day Service. All students 

from Years 1-6 will attend. The service will commence at 9am and our special guest will be Mr  

Laurie Fraser. All members of our school community are invited to attend this service.  

 

On Thursday 25
th
 April, the Harvey Shire will hold an ANZAC Service. All students are invited to 

join in the march and attend the service. Students who would like to join should meet Mrs Purcell 

outside Parton’s IGA by 10:15am. The march will commence at 10:30am. The students will sit                   

together at the service and can be collected by their parents at the conclusion. Students who are  

participating must wear their school uniform.  

 

Our P&C is hosting a morning tea on ANZAC Day at the Town Hall. A letter was sent home to all 

families asking for donations of food, or a small monetary contribution in lieu of a food plate. If you 

can volunteer to help the P&C during this event, please make sure you let them know.  

 

Our P&C are holding three meetings this term – 30
th
 April, 28

th
 May and 25

th
 June. These are at 

5:30pm in the Staff Hub. All members of the school community are welcome to attend.  

 

The Harvey Show will be held next week – 26
th
 and 27

th
 April. Our school will be contributing to a 

display on the basketball courts. Please be sure to stop by and have a look at what the students 

have been working on.  

 

We look forward to another wonderful term at Harvey Primary School.  

 

Melanie 


